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North Atlantic Energy Service CorporationA

3 Nor(L11 y.o. Soa 300.

Mg(y Seabrook, N1103874
i (603) 474-9521, Fax (603) 474-2987

The Northeast Utilities System
;
,

Ted C. Feigenbaum !
'

NYN- 95069 Senior Vice president &
Chief Nuclear Officer

September 5,1995

;

i

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Reference: Facility Operating License No. NPF-86, Docket No. 50-443

Subject: License Amendment Request 95-04: Revisionsto Main Steam Safety Valve Setpoints and -

Maximum Allowable Power Range Neutron Flux High Setpoints with Inoperable Main
Steam Safety Valves

Gentlemen:

North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation (North Atlantic) has enclosed herein License
Amendment Request 95-04. This License Amendment Request (LAR) is submitted pursuant to the
requirements of 10CFR50.90 and 10CFR50.4. i

i

The purpose of LAR 95-04 is to propose changes to the Seabrook Station Technical Specifications j
to reduce the setpoints of the Main Steam Safety Valves (MSSVs) and to reduce the maximum allowable
Power Range Neutron Flux - liigh setpoint with inoperable MSSVs. The proposed changes will enhance
the capability of MSSVs to limit the consequences of postulated overpressure events in compliance with
the requirements of the ASME Boiler & Pressure Vessel Code (1974 Edition, including the Summer 1975

'

Addenda).

LAR 95-04 has been reviewed and approved by the Station Operation Review Committee and the
Nuclear Safety Audit Review Committee. ,

- As discussed in the enclosed LAR Section IV, the proposed changes do not involve a significant
hazard consideration pursuant to 10CFR50.92. A copy of this letter and the enclosed LAR have been :
forwarded to the New llampshire State Liaison Officer pursuant to 10CFR50.91(b). In addition, North
Atlantic has determined that LAR 95-04 meets the criteria of 10CFR51.22(c) for a categorical exclusion
from the requirements for an Environmental Impact Statement (see Section VI enclosed).

!
North Atlantic requests NRC review of LAR 95-04 and issuance of a license amendment by

October 27,1995 with an effectivness by approximately November 3,1995 (see Section V enclosed). |
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission September 5,1995
Attention: Document Control Desk Page two

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. James M. Peschel,
Regulatory Compliance Manager, at (603) 474-9521, extension 3772.

Very truly yours,

hA *

Ted C. Feigenbgm

TCF:JMPjr/act

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Albert W. De Agazio, Sr. Project Macager
Project Directorate 1-4
Division of Reactor Projects
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. John Macdonald
NRC Senior Resident inspector
P.O. Box 1149
Seabrook, Nil 03874

Mr. George L. Iverson, Director
New Ilampshire Office of Emergency Management
107 Pleasant Street
Concord, Nil 03301
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